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Rep. Hysell Responds to Governor Evers’ Budget Address 
 

MADISON- Today, at the Capitol, Governor Evers addressed a combined session of the 
legislature to announce his biennial budget.  
 
Rep. Hysell (D- Sun Prairie) released the following statement regarding the address: 
  
“Earlier this evening, Governor Tony Evers announced a biennial budget that lays out a bold 
vision for our future- and prioritizes investment in our kids, families, and working Wisconsinites 
around the state. I commend him for doing right by the people of Wisconsin and proposing the 
most kid-friendly budget in Wisconsin state history. 
 
“In his address tonight, Governor Evers reaffirmed what Democrats have always fought for: 
putting our kids and families first. By investing in literacy programs, expanding access to quality 
childcare, and increasing funding our public schools, we are ensuring that every child has the 
opportunity to thrive. Literacy and education are the pillars of lifelong success, and we need to 
invest in the future of the state, starting with our kids. 
 
“Children and families aren’t the only ones that need these investments- it’s property 
taxpayers. For years, Republicans in the legislature have refused to pay their fair share and 
forced taxpayers to continue to raise their property taxes to keep the lights on at their public 
schools.  
 
“Governor Evers has shown time and time again that he listens to the needs of the people. I’m 
excited to connect with my constituents about how this budget will make investments in our 
community and benefit the people of the 48th Assembly District.” 
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